From: Cotten, Taylor B (DFW)

To: babeagreg@hotmail.com

Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW)

Subject: Columbian White-tailed Deer SEPA comment
Date: Thursday, December 1, 2022 10:00:57 AM

Good morning Mr. Gregory,
Thank you for taking the time to comment on the proposed status change from Endangered to
Threatened for Columbian White-tailed Deer.

Columbian White-tailed Deer are a subspecies of white-tail and both 19t century accounts and
archeological records indicate they were present and historically more common in Western
Washington.

You are correct, the Puget Island population of Columbian White-tailed Deer were used as a source
population for translocations to other locations in the recovery area to improve numbers and
recover the species. In general these translocations and management actions have been successful
and part of the reason we are able to recommend a down-listing from Endangered to Threatened.

Thank you again for your interest in the rule change and taking the time to comment.

Taylor Cotten
t.cotten@dfw.wa.gov

no longer active
Conservation Assessment Section Manager
Wildlife Diversity Division

360-701-8787

He/Him/His

P.O. Box 43141, Olympia, WA 98504-3141
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